KENWOOD

Listen to the Future

7/9/2008

Federal Communications Commission

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Attn: Reviewing Engineer

RE: Permissive Change request & reasoning: NX-300, FCC ID: ALH378500

To Whom It May Concern:

This letter serves as an official request for Permissive Change due to addition of some external
accessory items having been SAR tested.

Please contact me if you require any additional information.

Sincerely,
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Joel E. Berger N

Kenwood USA Corporation
R&D Department
[berger@kenwoodusa.com
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